
PRESS RELEASE 
 

PCTI & Manufacturing Advisory Committee 

are Making a Difference 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Members of Passaic County Technical Institute’s (PCTI) 

Manufacturing Advisory Committee recently met at the high school with the goal of making a difference in the 

lives of staff and students. The meeting discussed opportunities for success, including employment outlook, 

innovative training techniques, and emerging industry standards in Manufacturing Technology. 

 

Members of the committee also visited PCTI’s Manufacturing program to observe potential student interns for 

the following year. Kevin Mayer from Sandvik Coromant presented PCTI Instructor Robert Eckrote with 

tooling equipment. Sandvik Coromont recently hosted students from PCTI’s Manufacturing Technology 

program during their first ever Manufacturing Week. Students received the opportunity to visit the company’s 

state-of-the-art aerospace and high speed tooling training facility in Fair Lawn, NJ. 

 

Other Manufacturing Advisory Committee members include Metal Components and Morgan Ceramics. Metal 

Components has employed many PCTI interns over the years and was previously honored with the high school’s 

Business Partner of the Year award. 

 

With the help of PCTI and their Manufacturing Advisory Committee, students are best prepared to encounter 

new industry opportunities and will become skilled members of the modern workforce. 

 

 
Photo Caption: Frank Mottola (Metal Components), Kevin Mayer (Sandvik Coromant), Mark 
Cacace (PCTI Coordinator), Bob Eckrote (PCTI Instructor),Sal Gambino (PCTI Supervisor), Al 
Schroder (Metal Components), and Jose Rivas (Morgan Ceramics) meet to review key issues 
that will create numerous opportunities for instructors and students of Passaic County 
Technical Institute. 


